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MODEL W COIL WINDER
The Model W (provided with both a cam and a rack and

pinion feed) is designed primarily for the production of
progressive universal type coils. Since provision is made to
move the coil lengthwise in relation to the winding finger,
this machine is very convenient for the winding of universal
coils as successive "pies." In addition, this machine is an
ideal laboratory machine since it will wind a wide variety of
other coil types.

In addition to the usual 1:1 and 100:1 ratios available, an
additional jack shaft provides as much as a 5:1 step-up or
step-down from the usual drives. Thus the range of ratios
available for driving the cam is continuous from more than
25:1 down to 1:500 without special idlers. This makes it pos
sible to wind universal coils and bobbins on the same
machine, and such special applications as delay lines and un
usual single layer coils are wound without special gears.

The head of this machine is sealed to retain the lubricant
which forms a bath for all the internal gears. The spindle is
carried on grease sealed ball bearings and the progressive
feed spindle is rigidly supported in a separate ball bearing.
All other shafts run in replaceable bronze bushings pressed
in holes line-reamed in the head. The feed shafts slide in
self-lubricating bronze bushings. The precision with which
these machines are built assures easy interchange or replace
ment of parts.

Standard equipment includes cam and gears for one coil
size; tailstock for outer arbor support; wire guides and wind
ing fingers for winding two coils at once; spool holders and
tension devices for two spools of wire; 6" clock face counter;
hand-wheel and pulley. A predetermining counter (drum type)
is also available for this machine.

S P E C I F I C A T I O N S

Bench space—6" wide by 26" overal l • Height of machine—8'A" • Maximum coi l length—3" (progressive or s ingle

layer) • Maximum coil diameter—3 Vt" • Wire size—as f ine as .0015 • Net weight of machine—60 pounds • Motor

r e c o m m e n d e d — 1 / 6 H P o r l a r g e r w i t h v a r i a b l e s p e e d c o n t r o l • M a x i m u m d i s t a n c e f r o m h e a d t o t a i l s t o c k — 8 "

Standard cam capacity %", with large yoke 1 Vx" • Rack feed range .002" to .050" (may be increased with W-308 & 9)

These capacities easily increased as shown on following pages
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